
Join the Coconino County Public Health 
Services District Injury Prevention Program 
to learn more about car seat safety. 

The Car Seat Safety Class will provide important 
information to ensure that your most precious cargo 
is safe while traveling in vehicles. Correctly used 
child safety seats can reduce the risk of death by as 
much as 71 percent. 

Classes are offered: 
The 3rd Thursday of every month from 11 :00 am to 1 :00 pm 

Instruction will include: 

• Proper child safety seat installation 

• Tips on how to always install your 

child safety seat correctly 

• Free car seat, infant convertible seat or booster seat (to 

those who quallfy.) 

Classes are held at: 

Coconino County Public Health Services District 

Northern Region Office 

467 Vista Avenue, Page, AZ 

Red Sands Conference Room 

Call the Coconino County Public Health 

Services District at 928-608-6108 to register. 
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